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PUBLIC NOTICE




DA 05-2453
September 15, 2005

Network Reliability and Interoperability Council Meeting Postponed

The meeting of the FCC’s Network Reliability and Interoperability Council scheduled for September 21, 2005 has been cancelled and will be rescheduled for a date to be subsequently announced.
For further information, contact Jeffery Goldthorp at 202-418-1096, or email Jeffery.Goldthorp@fcc.gov.

-FCC-

